
 

 
 
August 5, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
I apologize for not including this in the previous letter. We are at a time in the summer when we are                     
usually finalizing our class lists and getting ready to set up our bus routes. Due to the pandemic and                   
the delay and changes in guidance from the state, we are far behind where we need to be to have a                     
smooth opening in September. If you are going to change your decision regarding your child’s               
placement in the A/B Hybrid program or the Virtual Academy, we need to know by 12:01 PM on                  
Monday, August 10, 2020. 
 
Again, I apologize for the second letter. Thank you for your cooperation as we try to handle this                  
crisis together.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

John J. Marciante, Jr., Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


